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The Clark County Medical Society Alliance (“Alliance”) has been extremely busy as
we end 2015!

TEAM ALLIANCE, our outreach program, has been involved with the community and
participated in the:

*  Walk to End Alzheimer’s led by team captain, Gloria Aberman to raise awareness
for this very important state Alliance Health focus.

* Candlelighters Halloween Boo Bash led by team captain, Kathy Kazemi, who
decorated a CANDYLAND themed room and passed out candies to families of
children of cancer.

* Leukemia & Lymphoma Society Light the Night Walk led by team captain, Bonnie
Ng, who for a second year was able to share this amazing night with Alliance
members.

*  Sock Drive for the Homeless led by team captain Judy Watson, where TEAM
ALLIANCE was proud to partner with Dr. Troy Watson, who is in his 9th year
providing free foot screenings, shoes and socks to the homeless in Las Vegas.
With the generous support of our community partner, Sam's Club, the CCMSA
was able to donate 1,000 pairs of socks this project.

CCMSA Membership Drive: CCMSA accepts membership applications throughout
the year. Members receive special invitations and members only pricing with some
of our community partners such as the Las Vegas Philharmonic, Las Vegas HEALS,
the Nevada Healthcare Forum, Rent the Runway and so much more!!!! Join or renew
your Membership to receive Member Only Benefits! Visit us online at www.ccmsa-
lv.org or by contact 1st Vice President of Membership, Alexia Crowley at
acrowley@mdlgroup.com.

CCMSA Holiday Scholarship Project: The HSP has concluded and we would like to
send a HUGE thank you to all the sponsors who have supported this worthy cause.
Be sure not to miss our Ad where donors and supporters are able to share their
holiday wishes with their colleagues, patients and the Las Vegas Community printed
in the Las Vegas Review Journal, on December 13, 2015, Nevada Section. We have
provided more than $500,000.00 towards deserving nursing and medical students
in need. Contact HSP Chair Jessica Kartzinel at kartzgirl@cox.net or visit our
website at www.ccmsa-lv.org for more information.

Join us at our next luncheon at Vintner’s Grill, in Summerlin, on January 19, 2015.
For a menu and to RSVP, visit www.ccmsa-lv.org. We hope to see you there!

Best,
Bonnie Ng and Jacqueline Nguyen-Lee
2015 -2016 CCMSA Co-Presidents



